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THE 43RD SESSION OF THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW (UPR), UNITED REPUBLIC OF TANZANIA’S STATEMENT ON BURUNDI, 4 MAY 2023 

Thank you, Mr. President,

The United Republic of Tanzania congratulates Burundi for the comprehensive national report. 
We note the commitment of the Government of Burundi in the promotion and protection of human rights. 

We congratulate the Government for putting measures in place to facilitate the safe voluntary return of refugees to their native country. 

We also commend the Government for the measures taken in the health sector especially for ensuring that communal hospitals are within reach of the public.

In the spirit of constructive engagement, we recommend the following to the Government of Burundi for consideration:

i. To continue implementing measures to address the challenges in the education sector

ii. To intensify efforts to finalise the health financing strategy

iii. To continue efforts to eradicate poverty

The United Republic of Tanzania wishes the delegation of Burundi a successful Review session.

I thank you.
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